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23rd Sept 2020 

September News (2) 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Thank you to all who have been keeping social distancing in the playground at the start and end of the 
day.  Please continue to keep socially distanced. 
 
P4/5, P5, P6 and P7 pupils - many pupils who don't have younger siblings are still arriving well before 
9am.  Please can we ask that they come no earlier than 9am, for their 9.10am start.  
 
At the end of the school day, P1s, P1/2s, P2/3s and P3/4 children should not be left unattended without 
an adult, even if they are waiting for an elder sibling.   
 
Face coverings:  We have a number of families who are still very nervous about coming to school, 
especially where there is a close family member who is vulnerable.  Wearing of face coverings is to ensure 
that everyone is comfortable coming to school.  Please follow this request and wear a face covering 
where possible.  
 
Many thanks for helping us with these issues.  We will continue to be vigilant in ensuring safety of pupils, 
parents and staff.  
 
 

Dress Down Day – Thursday 24th September: 
 

This month’s theme is CRAZY HAIR.   

 

£1 donation via parent pay will go to school funds. 

 

School funds are used to buy items for the children that we cannot get through the 

council purchasing scheme – items for treats and rewards s well as some items for 

supporting children with specific needs.  

 

  

September Holiday: 

September weekend holiday for all is Friday 25th September and Monday 28th September. 

 

Tuesday 29th September is a school in-service day.  School is open for school staff only.   

 

Homework: 
After the September Weekend, pupils will begin formal homework.    

We have been instructed to avoid materials coming and going from school to home, 

so homework will be issued in batches and updated every 3 to 4 weeks.  Home 

learning materials needs to be ‘quarantined’ for 72 hours before we look at them and 

use them again.   

 

 

YOUR VIEWS: 

Our parental survey is still open for those of you who wish to contribute.  Here is the link:   

https://forms.gle/htBmzpXN7Ux5rxJ67  

Respect 

Friendship 

Achieve 

Positive 

Learning 

Together we learn we grow 

https://forms.gle/htBmzpXN7Ux5rxJ67

